
District 4  
 
Hello Ladies 
 
I am Joan Lasher the new District 4 president from McClusky.  The new Secretary/Vice 
President is Shirley Lindstrom from New Rockford.  I am looking forward to meeting all of you 
and working with you.  If you have any questions or concerns please give me a call or e-mail 
and I will be glad to help you. 
 
This is the beginning of our busy season of the year as we prepare for District meetings and will 
end in January following winter conference. The main purpose of our organization is   
supporting our veterans and their families and showing them we appreciate all they have done 
for our country.  We cannot do this without membership and funds.  Reporting on projects we 
have done throughout the year, totaling money spent and volunteer hours, as well as in kind 
donations helps to show Washington that more funding is needed.  National ALA has set a 1 
million membership goal for our 100th year, 2019. We help strive for this goal by encouraging 
new members. 
 
District 4’s Fall District meeting will be held September 29, 2016, in Jamestown.  I will be 
sending out additional information to each unit very soon.  Hope to see you there. 
 
Joan Lasher 
District 4 President 
PO Box 406 
McClusky ND  58463 
701-363-2770 
district4@ndala.org 
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